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Richardson County Commissioners Meet

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners gave the approval to proceed with
connecting the generator to parts of the Courthouse in Falls City that are not
currently connected.

Richardson County Emergency Management Agency Director Brian Kirkendall
determined part of the building is not connected. Kirkendall also discussed
staffing in the Emergency Management Agency office with Commissioners.

Sheriff Don Pounds informed the Board that equipment for the kitchen at the
Law Enforcement Center is scheduled for delivery next week. The Sheriff also
discussed patrol vehicle maintenance.

Commissioners also met in executive session with County Attorney Doug Merz to
review county litigation.
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